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January 28, 2013 
 
Department of Planning and Development 
Ms. Amy Scanlon, Architect and Preservation Planner 
City of Madison 
215 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd. 
Madison, WI 53701-2984 
 
Re: Cortadito Express 
 418 E. Wilson 
 Landmarks District: HIS-L PD WP-17 
 Parcel No.: 070913318296 
 Aldermanic District: 6 
 
Dear Ms. Scanlon and Members of the Landmarks Commission: 
 
Attached please find the following documents for Landmarks Commission consideration for the above 
property: 
 

1. Landmarks Commission Application 
2. Letter 
3. Existing Photographs 
4. Existing and Proposed Elevations 

 
The project is for a modest take-out eatery within the Cardinal Bar at 418 East Wilson Street. Joint project 
meetings have been held with City Staff (Amy Scanlon, Matt Tucker and Mike VanErem) and the project 
developers (Christopher and Prentice Berge). The proposal has their support. 
 
Although the project is predominantly an interior renovation, there is one proposed change to the East 
Wilson Street façade which requires Landmarks approval – a modest take-out window in one of the window 
openings. The attached drawings and photographs illustrate the existing and proposed conditions. The 
window (which will only be used for take-out use pending a Conditional Use approval) will be built of similar 
materials and finishes as the existing. No permanent changes are proposed to the building as part of the 
proposal presented – the windows can be returned to the current state at a later date. 
 
Signage will be developed as well although this only requires Zoning approval. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and please contact me with any questions or additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Todd Barnett, ALA 
Architect 
 
cc Christopher Berge; Prentice Berge; Robert Wheat 
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